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Jacqui McLeod

From: Wayne Jones <wayne.jones@dpi.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 17 August 2015 2:17 PM

To: Jacqui McLeod

Subject: Mackas Sand Project (MP08_0142 Mod 2)

Hi Jacqui 
  
Please see following draft DPI response to the above project.  Formal letter will follow asap. 
  
Regards 
Wayne 
  
Wayne Jones | Land Use Planning Coordinating Officer 
Department of Primary Industries 
Level 48, MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000 
T:02 9338 6867 | E: wayne.jones@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
  
  
OUT15/21685 
  
  
Ms Jacqui McLeod 
Resource Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
  
Jacqui.McLeod@planning.nsw.gov.au 
  
Dear Ms McLeod, 
  

Mackas Sand Project (MP08_0142 Mod 2) 
Response to exhibition of Environmental Assessment  

  
I refer to your email dated 29 July 2015 requesting advice from the Department of Primary 
Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter. 
  
There are no comments required for this modification.  
  
For further information please contact Wayne Jones, Land Use Coordinating Officer, 
Sydney Office on 9338 6867 or at landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 


